
22/04/2017 

MR Tyrone Mullens 
4 / 69 Evans ST 
Freshwater NSW 

RE: Mod2017/0063 - 80 Evans Street FRESHWATER NSW 2096

working hours are already exceeded on this construction without any regard to residents in the 
area. The extended work hours are impacting greatly on the wellbeing of our own family along 
with the 20 others in our building alone. The noise level exceeds a normal residential build we 
should not have to endure this noise out of normal business hours.
Would you accept being woken at 6.10am every morning by the noise, would you be happy 
with construction noises in your home whilst trying to unwind from your day and enjoy your 
evening meal?
These extensions would not be allowable in a normal domestic build which has a lesser impact 
on it's neighbouring properties and should definitely not be allowable to continue on here. 
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Subject: Online Submission


